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I oppose this -I do not support ending mail in voting in oregon. This is a democracy 

and mail in voting allows for more individuals, regardless of party, to make their voice 

heard. And it gives certain demographics more of an opportunity to participate in this 

democracy. Absentee voting has been around for a long time and best practices exist 

to prevent fraud.  


